
YOU ARE ALL INVITED  
 

TO THE GEORGIAN BAY CANCER SUPPORT CENTRE 
 

 TO LEARN ABOUT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES AT 
OUR NEW CANCER SUPPORT CENTRE 

 
The Georgian Bay Cancer Support Centre is focused on delivering support programs to 
cancer patients, their caregivers and families. We are looking for volunteers to help make 
that support possible at our new Cancer Support Centre. 
 
Please join us during our volunteer information days. 
 
 
When  
 
Friday, February 25th, Noon to 4:00 pm  
  OR 
Saturday, February 26th, 10:00 to 2:00 pm 
 
Where 
 
15 Jeffrey St. 
Penetanguishene Site of the Georgian Bay General Hospital (south end of building also known as the “Old 
Convent Building” at the opposite end to the main entrance) 
 
Please drop by on either of these days to learn more about the work to be done at the GBCSC and how 
you can help to make the centre a great success in our community. Opportunities exist in multiple areas.   
 
The success of the Georgian Bay Cancer Support Centre depends on the support of community volunteers.     
Cancer patients, their caregivers and family members will gain strength and courage through the many 
support services the cancer centre will offer. 
 Together we can make a difference for those living with cancer in our community. 
 
For more information; 
Please contact Sandy Cornell at 705-549-6444 or 705-549- 5552. 
Or e-mail; scornellgbcsc@gmail.com 
 
  


